
PETITION	TO	SAVE	THE	UNIQUE	ARCHITECTURAL	CHARACTER	
OF	CARMEL	BY	THE	SEA	

The	following	residents	of	and	visitors	to	Carmel	love	our	village	character,	and	we	
respectfully	ask	that	the	City	Council/Planning	Commission	reassess	the	approval	process	
for	demolitions,	remodels,	and	new	construction.	Please	consider	the	ambiance	that	has	
been	Carmel	for	over	100	years.	It	is	being	eroded	with	“anywhere	USA”	buildings:	sterile	
facades	and	box-like	structures,	including	use	of	excessive	glass	and	industrial	materials	
that	do	not	fit	the	old-world	charm	of	our	Village	in	the	Forest.		
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